
Proposed budget language providing for the Medicaid rate increase for ambulance services: 
 

Sec. E.XXX. INVESTING IN AMBULANCE SERVICES 
The sum of $2,300,000 in Global Commitment funds is appropriated to the Department 

of Vermont Health Access to increase reimbursement rates to ambulance agencies 

beginning on July 1, 2016 for services provided to Medicaid beneficiaries. 
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